

January Newsletter - Room 6

Dear Families,

I would like to welcome everyone back to school. We are exited to have two new students that are joining us from our Pre-Mon class, Emery and Niko. We are glad you will be in our class!

I had a wonderful break and ready to work hard. Thank you for your well wishes and wonderful gifts. I appreciate all of you.

After the long break, we will review the first half of the school year. We will discuss the importance of coming to school and be reminded what our school day routine

looks like. We will read a book "The Brain is Kind of a Big Deal." Language and math works are always a highlight of learning in the Montessori environment. The students will continue to have fun working individually and together developing these skills. I am excited to get right back to work in these areas.

Our geography study is Antarctica. We'll have fun learning about this cold continent and all about the animals that live there. We will continue our vertebrate study and talk about birds. We will learn that penguins are birds but they do not fly.

We will review our ROSE poster and Peaceful Problem Solving techniques.

We will introduce our 2022 calendar with a little Happy New celebration and get right back into the months of the year and days of the week.

Happy New Year!



~ Ms. Judy

Never help a

child with a

task at which

he feels he can succeed.

Music Mustauni

themontessorifamily, co

IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS

Jackets, hats, "waterproof" gloves and boots are needed to go outside in this wintery weather.

IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS

Look out for Spirit days on Fridays, 1/14, 1/21, 1/28 January 17th - Martin Luther King Day, No School

